
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday  26th March 2021 

Warton St.Paul’s CE Primary Academy 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

What a different Spring Term we have had in school this year. 
The staff have appreciated all your support and patience in the 
changes we have  made due to Lockdown. Thank you for all those families that attended 
our Virtual Parents’ Evening, it was so lovely to have the time to discuss your child’s learn-
ing journey with you. 

The Office has now migrated to a new system which is proving to be a lot quicker. Obvi-
ously, it is still in its infancy and therefore I am sure you will appreciate there might be a 
couple of technical issues that we will need to solve. Please continue to contact school 
through the usual ways, email, and phone calls.  

Today we said goodbye to Mrs Hogarth our cook . She has been a valuable member of our 
St Paul’s family and we wish her a relaxing retirement. Thank you for all your hard work.  

We all hope you have a safe and relaxing Easter break.  

Stay Safe and Take care, Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

 

Jamie—Lee, Sara, Lewis, Millie, Olivia, Rebecca and Jacob 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

Upcoming Events and Dates 

Friday 26th March 2021 School Closes for Easter 2:20pm  

Monday 12th April 2021 School reopens Juniors 8:45am and Infants 8:55am 

Tuesday 13th April 2021: PE across the school (PE kits in school please) 

Thursday 22nd April 2021 PTFA meeting via Zoom 4pm 

Friday 23rd April 2021 British Values Celebration Day (Children can come dressed 
in red, white and blue) 



 
 
 

Fundraising for our Forest School Area 

 

 

 

The children of Warton St. Paul’s deserve the very best from their educational 
provision, with exciting activities both inside the classroom and outdoors. Due to 
COVID restrictions we haven’t been able to fundraise for the past year from our 
planned PTFA events. Therefore we have tried to think of different ways that we 
can fundraise funds for school whilst still following the Government Guidelines. 

We are trying to raise money to develop our Forest school area at the far end of 
the school field. The vision for this space includes a shelter, seating and areas to 
grow our own vegetables. Our youngest children have already been enjoying Forest 
school on a weekly basis and this is something we would like the whole school to 
participate in. 

From Monday 15th March, we started to offer Toast to all the children for a 
small cost. The money raised will go towards our Forest School area. This has 
been really successful and children have enjoyed taking part so we have decided 
to extend this provision into the Summer Term. 

If your child would like to participate in Toast Club then please send in £7.00 with 
your child on or before the morning of Monday 12th April. This will ensure your 
child has toast every day leading up to the May holidays (7 weeks). Thank you to 
the families who have already participated … we have already raised over £50. 

Our Gospel Value heroes for this half term 
are … 

Sara, Aimelea, Rayan, Koby, George, Ruby, 
Grace, Sam, Jaidon and William 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Friends’ of Warton St. Paul’s 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be hosting a Virtual PTFA meeting via Zoom on Thursday 22nd 
April 2021 at 4:00pm. 

We will hopefully be able to plan some exciting events and discuss es-
tablishing our PTFA roles. 

If you feel you have the time and enthusiasm to offer support and 
help in fundraising for our children’s learning journeys then please 

email me at wspoffice@cidari.co.uk for the link. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


